KATAHDIN SCHOOLS RSU #89

Office of the Superintendent

800 Station Road Stacyville, ME 04777 Voice: 207-365-4272 Fax: 207-365-4138

November 14, 2021

Good evening Katahdin Families. I'm calling with a few district announcements.

A special shout out to all of our KMHS students who are assisting with maintenance projects. This is a wonderful opportunity to apply real world learning skills at our school.

On Thursday, November 18th we will have our monthly grant funded Food Pantry from 2:30 - 4 in the KES bus garage. All are welcome.

Thursday, November 18th at 5 PM is our monthly school board meeting in the KES cafeteria. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.

On Friday, November 19th we are hosting a COVID vaccine clinic for children ages 5 - 11 years of age. If you are interested in this for your child the paperwork needs to be in no later than Tuesday, November 16th.

Katahdin Schools is striving to provide the best possible support for students who are required to quarantine. Please contact your child's school with any questions or concerns regarding their learning plans.

Remember we're in this together - as the school year continues it is important to complete the home health screening each day and not send sick children to school. A link to the home health check form will be in the email of this message. <u>Home Health Check Link</u>

website: https://www.rsu89.org

Thank you for taking the time to listen to this message and enjoy your evening.

Marie Robinson Superintendent of Schools